
Raider Day Information  2021-2022 

Hart County School District has been approved to utilize 
Non-traditional Instruction for the 2021-2022 school year! 
Not all snow days will be considered Raider Days, so be 

sure to listen carefully to school closing information. 
 Your child should have received Raider Day Assignments 
for 5 days on November 1st.  Many teachers provide the 

option to complete assignments online as well!  

Fortunately, we were prepared for the early snow we had 
this week! Anytime you are notified of a Raider Day, 

please complete the assignments for that day and return 
them to the teacher the next school day. If there are 

consecutive Raider days, your child should complete the 
next two days assignments and return them to school the 

following day. It is important that assignments are 
completed in a timely fashion in order for your child to 

maintain academic progress and for attendance records. 

If you have any questions, please call your child’s school 
or teacher.  Thank you for helping us to ensure the 

success of Raider Days! 


